City of Overland Park, Kansas
Notice Inviting Proposals for

Unified Development Ordinance Update

The City of Overland Park, KS seeks proposals from qualified firms to review and update
the City’s Unified Development Ordinance (the UDO) to allow implementation of the
City’s recently updated comprehensive plan (FrameworkOP). See the following link for
more information. http://www.opkansas.org/Bids-And-Proposals

All questions regarding the RFP should be directed in writing to the Planning Director,
Leslie Karr at Leslie.Karr@opkansas.org by 5:00 P.M., May 24, 2024. Questions
clarifying the process or about the project will be shared so that all interested parties
receive the same information.

Proposals are due no later than 2:00 P.M. CT on June 14, 2024. Please submit an
electronic version of your proposal to the City Clerk at elizabeth.kelley(@opkansas.org or
by flash drive mailed or delivered to the address listed below. There will be no public
opening of the proposals. It is the sole responsibility of the respondent to see that its
proposal and the appropriate documents are delivered on time. Any proposal received
after the scheduled closing time for the receiving of proposals will be returned to the
respondent will not be considered.

Proposals shall be mailed or delivered to the following address:
City of Overland Park
Attn: City Clerk's Office
8500 Santa Fe Drive
Overland Park, KS 66212
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